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Location OS Parcel 7921 South Of Huscote Farm And North West Of County Boundary Daventry Road
Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for the construction of up to 140,000 sqm of employment
floorspace (use class B8) with ancillary offices and facilities and servicing and infastructure
including new site accesses. Internal roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks
to create development platforms and bunds, drainage features and other associated works
including demolition of the existing farmhouse

Case Officer Chris Wentworth  
 

Organisation
Name Sophie Bird

Address 10 parsons st,Woodford halse,NN11 3re

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I work in Banbury and make the commute nearly daily. Not only would further warehouses 
be more of an eyesore, but it further restricts the mentalities of residents in an already 
restricted town. There are plenty of studies to show that enclosed space breed anxious 
minds. https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/32992786/ 
 
There are also studies to show that warehouse workers suffer worse mental health and I 
believe CDC should be *investing in improving this situation with more green spaces, 
infrastructure for children and teens, improved housing conditions and tighter regulations on 
landlord responsibility.* 
 
Existing houses and places of employment and leisure should have a focus of improving 
insulation, windows and green spaces. Medical practises should be reinvested in, and 
business rents subsidised to allow the high streets to *recover*. All of this would improve 
the local economy *without* building a new warehouse.  
 
This country will become one of warehouses and we cannot allow that to happen. There is 
*already* one being built on the outskirts of Banbury, which has taken a very long time, is 
ugly, and disrupted a lot of people. I also believe that it will make people reconsider visiting 
the area, and decrease the number of people who rely on the high street.  
 
Thank you. 
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